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Good evening and welcome to the students, staff and families from Wilcox 
Primary, George G. Dodge Intermediate and Twinsburg High Schools.  

This is the meeting of the Board of Education for October 19, 2016. I am Rob 
Felber, president of the Board of Education.  

There’s a chill in the air and the leaves are falling.  The first quarter of the school 
year is over and we now settle in for what most of us hope is a light winter. Well, 
not everyone wants a light winter so I thought now is a good time to remind 
everyone about the thought and concern that goes into making the decision to 
close school due to weather. I now have three years on the board and have 
personally witnessed our superintendent drive our roads, confer with three 
different municipality road crews, and area superintendent. The decision to close 
is always a tough one, but please note it is not an arbitrary decision.  
Congratulations to our fall athletes and good luck in playoffs. And we’re excited to 
witness many of the upcoming concert performances from our very talented 
students. And, speaking of students and seeing all the bright and energetic faces 
of our students I’ll now turn the meeting over to Mrs. Powers for the 
Superintendent’s report.  


